[image: ]Just a note to let you know the plan for Bike Club when we return after the holidays.  It’s going to run for four weeks 1st, 8th , 15th  and 22nd November.  We will then take a break until Spring time. As I have so many girls joining this year I am going to have to work a rotation whereby some weeks you won’t be out cycling on the roads but will instead being doing activities in school.  I will let you know the groups on the first week. You may still be outside in the playground though- so bring appropriate clothing (warm and waterproof).  As the nights are getting darker- bright clothing and bike lights are advised. Additionally, I am going to have to operate a strict policy whereby if you don’t turn up for Bike Club without letting me know on two occasions then your place will be given to someone else who is on the waiting list. 

We will start straight after school- meeting in the café area (changed into cycling kit) and then finish at 4:15. 
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Looking forward to seeing you all,
Mrs Paterson 
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